December 29, 1994

Vasile Andreica Northwest Magnet 508 N. Tillamook St. Portland, OR 97227

Dear Mr. Adreica,

I want to thank you for the way in which I was received and taken care of when I came into your shop with a motor needing repair. Though my need was small, the welcome I received, your desire to help, and the personal attention I received was a refreshing experience - especially since I had made many phone calls and visited several other businesses without receiving much help.

Your obvious willingness to help with my problem combined with your knowledge and skill has resulted in my ability to resume my work without significant loss of time and money and I am grateful. My brief visit reminded me of much my father taught me when I worked for him in his small business years ago. I wish I saw more of your kind of businesses these days!

Thank you again,

Care Balon

Carl Palmer